
UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF ARTS
WESTERN UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE DEAN LONDON, CANADA

October 24, 1924.

Sir Arthur Currie,
McGill Jniversity,

Montreal, r).Q,.

Dear Sir Arthur:

The Chairman of our Board of Governors has 
requested me to express to you the most cordial thanks 
of himself and the other members of the Board for the 
honor you did the University of T/estern Ontario in 
attending the ceremonies celebrating the opening of 
our new buildings, as well as for the good service you 
performed for the University in contributing a constructive 
educational address to the programme. As it is the desire 
of the Board to publish the proceedings of the ceremonies 
the Chairman would be gratified if you would send to me 
at your earliest convenience the manuscript of your 
address. At this the beginning of a new era in the 
history of our university it will mean much to have 
in permanently accessible form the sound counsel given 
us by yourself and other good friends that participated 
prominently in our celebration.

Yours sincerely,

Sher.vood Fo.
Secretary of the Board of Governors.


